
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

COVID-19 Precautionary Updates 
 

With the public health concern of COVID-19, the WEBT Board of Trustees has 

been in constant communication with our office regarding the virus and its 

potential impact on WEBT members. The Board is concerned about the health of 

all members and wants to remove barriers for testing for COVID-19, for its 

medical plans.  The Board held a special vote and after careful, but quick 

consideration, they voted unanimously to cover members’ cost share for testing 

members for the virus. Effective immediately, WEBT medical plan members 

will have cost share (deductible, copays, coinsurance) waived for medically 

necessary COVID-19 testing during this time of concern.  

 

If you think you may have been exposed, or certainly if you are experiencing 

symptoms, per the CDC it is recommended that you do not immediately visit your 

doctor’s office.  It is recommended that you call Teladoc (1-800-TELADOC), or 

call your doctor’s office and they will help you understand exposure and/or 

symptoms and guide you to the right place of care to get tested for COVID-19, if 

necessary. 

 

Please feel free to contact our office at (307) 634-5566 should you have any 

questions or concerns.  As always, we are here to assist you. 
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